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May 3, 2017 
 
TO: All companies that have received Certificates of Service Authority under Section 13-403, 
13-404 and 13-405 of the Public Utilities Act. 
 
FROM: Blake Young, ISCECA Illinois Universal Service Fund 
 
RE:  Data Request for 2016 Illinois Intrastate Retail Revenues 
 
The Illinois Small Company Exchange Carriers Association (“ISCECA”) is requesting all 
companies that have received Certificates of Service Authority under Section 13-403, 13-404 
and 13-405 of the Public Utilities Act to respond to this data request. 
 
The ISCECA is requesting your company to provide the Illinois Intrastate Retail Billed 
Revenues for 2016 on the attached Staff Data Request.  Also attached are instructions for 
completing the data request.  The information gathered will be used in conjunction with the 
ISCECA’s administration of the Illinois Universal Service Fund (“IUSF”). 
 
The ISCECA would appreciate your company’s timely response for the information requested in 
the attached Staff Data Request.   Responses are due by June 15, 2017 and should be 
submitted via email to iusf@isceca.org.  All inquiries and responses associated with the 
request should be directed to:   
 

Mr. Blake Young 
3220 Pleasant Run 

Springfield, IL 62711 
Telephone:  (217) 862-1503 Fax:  (217) 698-2715 
E-mail:  byoung@gvnw.com or iusf@isceca.org 

 
 
Please remember to visit ISCECA’s website at www.isceca.org.  The website can be 
accessed for informational purposes concerning the Illinois Universal Service Fund.  Also, 
the data request form is available for download from this site.  
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